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Marshall Co Residential Burglary Being Investigated 
(KMZA)--The Marshall County Sheriff’s Department is seeking information from the public on a
residential burglary that happened Christmas Day.

According to a report from the Sheriff’s office, the occupants of a home in the 16-hundred section of
Tumbleweed Road returned home that day to find the front door glass had been broken. Taken was a
42-inch Sanyo TV, the Dish Box for the TV, and a smaller red microwave.

The loss and property damage was estimated at more than $1,000.

Anyone with information on the burglary is urged to contact the Marshall County Sheriff’s office at
785-562-3141 are to leave a message on the "Marshall County Sheriffs Tipline” on Facebook.
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